
Summer 2025 Pool Closure for Scheduled 
Maintenance June 15th - July 6th 

 
Due to scheduled pool maintenance and significant plumbing repairs 
needed for the building in general, the pool will be closed June 15th - 
July 6. The facility will reopen Monday July 7 provided all 
maintenance and repairs proceed as planned. These dates are 
subject to change. 
 
Membership fees for June and July have been adjusted to reflect the 
interruption to service. 
 
The following membership rates are in effect for June and July 2025: 
 

Single Adult $16 
Adult Couple $21 

Single Senior $11.50 
Senior Couple $16 

Family: $25 
Student: $11 

 
Aquatic programs will return when the pool reopens. If you have 
already registered for June swim lessons or evening aquatic fitness 
we will contact you.  

 
We appreciate your continued support and patronage, and look 
forward to resuming service in July.  
 
 

 


